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Official Observer from Canada. As at the eleventh World Health Assembly,
priority was given to the Malaria Eradication Programme and its implementa-
tion in the Western Hemisphere.

Canada contributed U.S. $441,486 to WHO’s 1959 budget. Canada’s
three-year term on the eighteen-member Executive Board of WHO will
expire in 1959. During the past year the Canadian member of the Executive
Board, Dr. P. E. Moore of the Department of National Health and
Welfare, was elected Chairman.



